
From: susnram   
Sent: Thursday, September 23, 2021 8:56 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca; clerk@richmondhill.ca  
Subject: Mayor's Position 

Dear Sirs, it is my opinion that the Mayor's should be left in the capable hands of our 
Deputy Mayor. 

It is not a good idea to leave it to a "pick a name out of a hat" and too expensive to hold 
a election so close to our actual election date. 

I hope that the constituent's opinions will count for such an important issue. 

Susan Raifman  
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